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Reference: FOI 43533 FRIM D4U1Y  
 
Subject:  Hospice Services for Children 
 
I can confirm that we have now completed the search for the information requested, please see responses 
below: 
 
NHS Frimley Integrated Care Board (ICB) was formed on 1 July 2022 under the Health and Social Care Act 
2022, replacing NHS Frimley Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG).  NHS Frimley is made up of five Places: (1) 
Bracknell Forest, (2) Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead, (3) Slough, (4) North East Hampshire and 
Farnham and (5) Surrey Heath.  
 
Please note that the legacy organisation NHS Frimley CCG existed between 1 April 2021 and 30 June 2022.  
NHS Frimley CCG was formed from the earlier merger of three legacy organisations – NHS East Berkshire 
CCG: NHS North East Hampshire and Farnham CCG and NHS Surrey Heath CCG. 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

1. Please set out how much money your 
integrated care board spent on hospice care 
for children and young people with life-
limiting or life-threatening conditions 
between 6 April 2022 and 5 April 2023. 
Please provide a total, in addition to a 
breakdown of funding per children’s 
hospice organisation.   

Currently commissioned services for children (up to 
age 18) requiring palliative care, provided in part by 
a hospice service is approximately £250k. This is 
spent between 2 organisations. The expenditure 
relating to services for young people up to age 25 
cannot be extrapolated from the overall 
expenditure in adult services.  

2. Please set out how many children and 
young people with life-limiting or life-
threatening conditions who live in your 
integrated care board footprint accessed 
hospice care between 6 April 2022 and 5 
April 2023. Please provide a total, in 
addition to a breakdown of funding per 
hospice organisation.  

We do not hold this information within the ICB.  

3. Please set out how many children and 
young people with life-limiting or life-
threatening conditions who live in your 
integrated care board footprint could benefit 
from children’s hospice care.  

We do not hold this information within the ICB.  

4. Please set out how much money your 
integrated care board plans to spend on 
hospice care for children and young people 
with life-limiting or life-threatening 
conditions between 6 April 2022 and 5 April 
2023. Please provide a total, in addition to a 
breakdown of funding per hospice 
organisation.  

Currently commissioned services for children (up to 
age 18) requiring palliative care, provided in part by 
a hospice service is approximately £250k. This is 
spent between 2 organisations. The expenditure 
relating to services for young people up to age 25 
cannot be extrapolated from the overall 
expenditure in adult services.  

 
 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 1 June 2023 and has been authorised 
for release by NHS Frimley ICB. 


